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St. Dominic’s School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.

Dear families and friends of  St. Dominic’s,

Yesterday was Safeguarding Sunday, a day where, we as members 

of  the Catholic Church in Australia are asked to pray for those who 

have been abused, their families and supporters. In doing so we 

recognise and apologise for the harm done by priests, religious 

and lay people in Church settings, and recommit to practices that 

support survivors and make our Church and its ministries the 

safest possible place for children and people at risk.

Gracious God,

you love and care for all your children,

especially the smallest and most vulnerable.

We entrust to you the lives of children and adults at risk who have been sexually 

abused, and whose trust and innocence have been destroyed.

Help us to hear their cries of pain and to take responsibility for those whose lives 

have been broken. Help us to recognise the hurt felt by those wounded by abuse,  

and the failure to be heard.

We pray that with the help of your grace,

communities and families will find understanding and support,

so that now and in the future their wounds may be healed, and they may find lasting 

peace. Let your grace and love fall gently now upon our children and adults at risk, 

giving them the inner strength, peace and resilience to seek out assistance when 

required.

We ask this prayer through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,

who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, God

forever and ever.

Amen

Term 4 begins on Monday October 4th for all students- we are 

unsure yet if  this will be online or in person. 

The last day of  Term 3 will be on this Friday September 17th.

A big congratulations to Mr Steve Wintrip and his wife Minhee on 

the safe arrival of  their son Eden who was born on Saturday 

September 11th. We wish them health and happiness as they begin 

their new life together as a new family.

Have a great week and please stay Covid Safe! - Alison 
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St. Dominic’s School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.

Don’t forget to 
use the Skoolbag
app to read the 
newsletter and 

inform the 
school of student 

absences.

OUR VALUES AWARDS-WEEK 9 TERM 3
Class Students

Prep M Vera Liza

Prep N Margarita A Logan N

1I Kathrn A Mario S

1J Kalix Christina B

2K Elie A Klarisa A

2L Oran Sanidhya

3/4O Joseph N Karmen

3/4P Klark Fadi B

3/4Q Marcie Eliana O

5/6H Qaynath Telua

5/6R Eder Maryam F

5/6S Antonio Karlo

Miss Katie
Norseen

Miss Baba
Erica Samadhi

Let your light shine award:

Margarita, Logan, Mario S, Eliana O, Erica, Vera, 

Liza, Kalix, Christina
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